
As we end the week, let us take a moment to pause, reflect and say a prayer for people closer to 

home and around the world who are currently being affected by war and natural disaster.  Take 

a moment to reflect on what we are thankful for and give thoughts to those who may be in 

need. We have added a prayer to our newsletter this week that you are welcome to have as your 

own, if you would like to take a moment of reflection and prayer, you are welcome to use this 

one. 

This week, some children from our Eco Warriors and Ethos Champions have met with our school 

Governors to share with them the work that they have been doing in school and also as part of 

our local group of church schools within their Grace Parliament work.  Along with pledges for 

things our school can do to support the local environment, they have also been busy generating 

ideas for our Butterfly Garden, which we would also like to develop in memory of Canon June, 

who we sadly lost last year.  Before the half term, the children will be sharing with you infor-

mation on School PING as they would love to have any parental ideas to help them with their 

project, so please look out for this in the coming weeks. 

Details will follow next week about our next PTFA event—our Valentine’s Discos—with booking 

being open next week on ParentPay. 

We hope that you all have a restful weekend and that you have not been impacted too harshly 

by today’s storms.   

Mrs Duckett and the Winwick Team  

Our School Vision: ‘In God’s love, aspire and achieve to be the best.’  - Corinthians 16:14 

Headteacher: Mrs Laura Duckett 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr Stuart Nicholls 

Assistant Headteacher: Mrs Kelly Mather 

Chair of Governors: Mrs J Neal     

Email: winwick_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk  

Our focus value for this half term is… 

LOVE & FRIENDSHIP 

Friday 24th January 2025 

Prayer for the Week… 

God of compassion, 
You hear the cries of all who are in trouble or distress; 

accept our prayers for those whose lives are affected by storms, flooding and other natural disasters, along 
with those affected by war; 

strengthen them in their hour of need, 
grant them perseverance and courage to face the future 

and be to them a firm foundation on which to build their lives; 
this we ask through Jesus Christ our Lord. 



 

 

w/c 3rd February : Y5 Bikeability (more details to follow via PING)  

Monday 3rd February, 3.30-4.30pm: PTFA Reception/KS1 Valentines Disco TBC (more details to follow via 

PING)  

Tuesday 4th February, 3.30-4.30pm: PTFA KS2 Valentines Disco TBC (more details to follow via PING)  

Tuesday 4th February, 9am: Y3 Class Worship – family members invited (more details to follow via PING)  

w/c 10th February : Y6 Bikeability (more details to follow via PING)  

Tuesday 11th February : Y2 Class Worship – family members invited (more details to follow via PING)  

Tuesday 11th February: Safer Internet Day  

Friday 14th February: Extra Curricular Clubs end this week  

Friday 14th February: School closes for half term  

 

w/c 27th January : Inter-Faith week  

Monday 27th January: House Day – Focus = Multi-faiths  

Tuesday 28th January, 9am: Y5 Class Worship – family members invited (more details to fol-

low via PING)  

Thursday 30th January, 2pm: Y4/Y5/Y6 Brass Performance - ONE family member invited (more details to fol-

low via PING)  

THIS WEEK’S ATTENDANCE... 

  Whole School 97.2% Year 3 99.3% 

Reception 100% Year 4 97.4% 

Year 1 95.4% Year 5 97.1% 

Year 2 95% Year 6 97.6% 



    

     

REMINDER: PARKING 
 

This is a polite reminder to please be considerate to our  neighbours when parking to drop-off/collect your 
child from school.  Please DO NOT park across people’s driveways or restrict access along footpaths.  

 
Also, a gentle reminder that parents/carers should NOT park on the Premier Inn carpark and, if using the 

Swan carpark, you should be walking around and NOT cutting through the fencing.   
 

Thank you for your support with this.  

As a church school, our church at St Oswald’s is really important to us.  Our children 

love being able to visit the church to attend services and different events              

throughout the school year and it is important that we support them as part of our 

wider community. 

Each week, we will share information from St Oswald’s with you on our newsletter 

and we will also be sharing different key dates with you about the events in our 

local community that are supporting our church.   

Services 

Sunday 26 January, 10.30am - Holy Communion - led by Rev Martin 

Sunday 2 February, 10.30am - Joint Eucharist for Presentation of Christ in the Temple at New-

church  

Our joint services are held at: 

Christ Church, Lady Lane, Croft, WA3 7AU 

Newchurch Parish Church, Church Lane, Culcheth, WA3 5ET  

Even though there is always a warm welcome at Church, we advise you to dress according to the 

weather. Please wrap up warm. 

Messy Church 

Messy Church has also resumed and you can keep up with updates on the Facebook page:  

Messy Church - St Oswald's Winwick  

www.stoswaldwinwick.church/ 

Thursday Coffee Mornings - ”Warm and Welcome Chat” 

In the church hall from 10.00am to 12pm every other Thursday 
 

"Warm and Welcome Chat" 

 

Everyone is welcome, especially those who are feeling lonely!  Come along to the church hall and meet oth-

er people, have a chat, refreshments available for a small charge of £1.  Please help us spread the word to 

let everyone know!29 February then every 2 weeks afterwards. 

https://www.facebook.com/messychurchstoswaldwinwick/
https://www.stoswaldwinwick.church/




 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PQA Warrington are inviting in new students. 
  

“We are a weekend performing arts academy for ages [4-18], based at 
Bridgewater High School (Lower) in Warrington. From musical theatre to 
film and TV and even comedy and drama. At PQA we nurture the unique 
and natural talents of each child to help equip them with the skills they 
need – to thrive on the stage, behind the camera and in their day to day 
lives. We are extremely excited meet some new wonderful young people 

and would love to invite your students to attend a Free Full Session at PQA 
Warrington.” 

  

https://www.pqacademy.com/academies/warrington/ 
 

 

https://www.pqacademy.com/academies/warrington/


Reception: Coley W 

Year 1: Freya R 

Year 2: Kassandra O 

Year 3: Isaac A 

Year 4: Arjun K 

Year 5: Lacey J 

Year 6 : Eva B 

Reception: Esme B 

Year 1:  Patricia O 

Year 2: Olivia W 

Year 3: Kim G 

Year 4: Sophie G 

Year 5: William V 

Year 6 : Isla M 

Reception: Diell H 

Year 1:  Louis C 

Year 2:  Evie C 

Year 3: Alayah C 

Year 4: Mia P 

Year 5: Emily C 

Year 6 : Daphne C 

Reception: Sienna G 

Year 1:  Freddie T 

Year 2: Coco C 

Year 3: Jenson L 

Year 4: Olive M 

Year 5: Ethan H 

Year 6 : Erin Mc 

Reception: Avery M 

Year 1 : Joey L 

Year 2: Oliver J 

Year 3: Ari B 

Year 4: Esme T S 

Year 5: Florence S 

Year 6 : Annika B 

Dojos KS1 - Year 1 

 KS2 - Year 5 

Attendance : 

  Reception 100% 

Golden Broom:  

Year  6 

Reading Award:  

Year 3 


